STARNET Instructional Resources Workgroup Meeting Notes – 2/4/08

Present: 
Cindy Anderson, John Endahl, Dorothy Blackwell, Mark Dillingham, Tamara Dodge, Terry Jones

Absent: 
Narda Murphy, Bob VanIlten

1. An overview of the meeting agenda was provided by C. Anderson and participant introductions were made.

2. The workgroup reviewed and discussed the structure for the STARNET Consortium and the summary of the prior STARNET Steering Committee meeting in 11/07.

3. C. Anderson reviewed the purpose, goal and outcomes for the Instructional Resources workgroup. Discussion around the scope of the other 3 STARNET workgroups were addressed in relation to our work.

4. Workgroup members discussed and identified current instructional resources in use within districts and then organized them under three major areas: Data Analysis/Access, Instructional Support Tools and Student Applications. The area of Student Applications had 4 sub-categories: multi-media applications, remediation/test preparation, online resources, and software applications. As the current state was identified, discussion emerged about the desired state as well.
5. Given the amount of instructional resources identified, the workgroup decided to gather information from local district Curriculum Directors about which resources their districts are currently using or would like to consider using in the future. The relative frequency of use and satisfaction levels would also be obtained. This implementation and needs assessment will be done during the 3/12/08 Curriculum Directors’ meeting by D. Blackwell, M. Dillingham and T. Jones. The workgroup framed the components for information gathering. C. Anderson and J. Endahl will draft an information gathering tool and distribute to Curriculum Directors to complete with support as needed from their Technology Directors prior to 3/12. 

6. Once all the local district information is compiled it will be sent to the workgroup for review and use in planning further strategies to achieve their goal.

7. The next Instructional Resources workgroup meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 17, 2008 at the Thorburn Education Center in room 411, 8:30 – 11:00 am.
